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Don’t Become a LOST Fan!
If you move, don’t forget to send the Iolani Palace

Irregulars a change of address form, so your news-
letters can follow you to your new home!

IT'S PAU, STEVE!

Member Paul Coyle sent a clipping from The Hollywood Reporter (see page 2). The
Disney pictures organization, which includes Hollywood Pictures, has a new boss. Bad news,
friends and fans: The Hawaii Five-O movie is moribund, if not dead. A little editorializing
here: I can't understand how the Five-O movie could be nixed and something from Oliver
Stone, for crying out loud, kept on. (Do you get the feeling I have no use for Mr. Stone and
his movies? You're right.) However, if, as indicated in the article, Mr. Tisch, producer of
the Five-O movie, is "passionate” about his project, new studio head Roth may reconsider.
And if Mr. Tisch's last project, Forrest Gump, wins the fistful of Oscars it stands 2 good
chance of winning, that may also induce Mr, Roth to reconsider, or may induce some other
studio head to have a more positive attitude toward it. There is the other consideration that
any studio head who could "reshape and salvage" (not sure I'd use that word) Home Alone, a
no-taste movie even if it did make lots of dough, may not be the onc we want being the

ultimate boss for the Five-O movie,
What can fans do? Write letters, POLITE letters, of course. Write to Mr. Tisch and

let him know that you support the idea of a Hawaii Five-O movie. Let him know you saw
the article in the September 21, 1994, issue of The Hollywood Reporter. Tell him you hope
the project will move forward, either at Hollywood Pictures or with some other studio.
Please DON'T mention the Jolani Palace Irregulars--an organized campaign doesn’t make as
much of an impression, paradoxically enough, as an apparently spontaneous one would.
Write to Mr. Roth and let him know that you support the Five-O movie. Those of you who
have seen Forrest Gump, let Mr. Roth know you like quality movies and that Mr. Tisch is
capable of producing a quality product, such that you would be willing to pay money (there’s
a word these guys understand) to go see another of his movies. (You might also point out
that it was Five-O that THR put in its headline|) Both can be reached at this address: Mr.
Steve Tisch or Mr. Joe Roth, Hollywood Pictures, 3815 Hughes Ave., Culver City, CA

90232.
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